
Parent Memo  

November 23, 2016

Dear FMS Families, 

During the season of Thanksgiving, I am thankful to be surrounded by the supportive FMS 
community. We are grateful to the children for their boundless joy, friendship, and affection. My 
gratitude to the parents, grandparents, and guardians of the FMS community for trusting us to be a 
part of your child’s growth. Being among them each day is a blessing. Thank you for sharing the gift 
of your children with all of us! 

I am personally thankful for all FMS staff for their dedication and efforts for guiding the children in 
their learning and for continuing to learn and grow in the process.  

My special gratitude to parents for their generous donations towards the funds for air-conditioners for 
FMS, for donating play equipment and a Piano to our Elementary, for being there during school social 
events, parents education night, classroom observation and making 
the best efforts to follow Montessori at home. 

For Small Hands 

Please help us earn free classroom supplies and materials for our school. We are participating in the 
Montessori Services For Small Hands School Credit promotion. Every time you place an order from 
the catalog or website by December 31, 2016 and credit FMS by using the customer #10644, the 
school earns valuable merchandise credit. Please contact office if you have questions about ordering. 
Thank you for your participation! 

Winter Camp at FMS will be offered from Monday, December 26, to Friday, January 6, 2017(No 
camp on January 2) from 8:30 am till 4:00 pm for children 2 years to 8 years of age. 

There is an event created on ClassNotes for winter camp. Please RSVP by indicating if you are 
interested for your child to attend the winter camp. 

Have a safe and enjoyable time with family and see you next week.  
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